Raven’s Fort,

Greetings unto all who read these words. It has been our greatest honor to lead this Barony for the last several years. It has been with great pleasure that we have seen this Barony grow and prosper. We have observed our populace perform wonderfully in their endeavors throughout the Kingdom and Known World. We have witnessed mentorship and community that has created valuable contributions and strengthened our Barony even further. Truly our members are assets not only to the Barony of Raven’s Fort and the Kingdom of Ansteorra but to the Dream we hold so dear. We thank each of you because your hard work and dedication have filled our hearts as Baron and Baroness.

These thoughts were at the forefront of our minds as we struggled to form the words informing the Barony and Kingdom that the time has come for us to step down from the position of Baron and Baroness of Raven’s Fort. Our hearts will always be with Raven’s Fort, and we look forward to continuing to serve the Barony in the coming years.

For anyone with questions on the duties and responsibilities of being a Landed Noble, we will be available for an informal dinner at Olive Garden in Huntsville on Thursday, April 3rd at 6:30pm. For those who would like to attend, please RSVP via email at baroness@ravens-fort.ansteorra.org by 5pm on March 31st so we can make a reservation to ensure adequate seating.

Please look for further information on the timelines and next steps from our Seneschal and the Southern Regional Seneschal who will be guiding our Barony through this transition. 

We remain,
Jean-Michel and Marie
Baron and Baroness



